
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2022                         Newsletter No. 5  

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 22nd June, 2pm    New Reception Children/Parent meeting with Mrs Finch 
 
Tuesday 12th July     Year 5 Try Out Day Writhlington 
 
Thursday 14th July, 2pm     Sports Day 
 
Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th July Whole School Performance – Snow White and the Seven 

Dwarfs 
 
Thursday 21st July     Last Day of Term 
 
Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September   Inset Day 
 
Monday 5th September     Children’s first day back at school 
 
 

 Whole School Performance 
The children are busy rehearsing the songs for 
Roald Dahl’s version of Snow White and the Seven 
Dwarfs. There will be two performances; one on 
Tuesday 19th July at 6pm and the other on 
Wednesday 20th July at 2pm. Family members are 
invited to come and watch on either of these 
performances. We are hoping the performance will 
be outside, weather permitting. 
 
 

Transition 

Year 6 have some transition dates planned to visit their 

new secondary schools this term. Dates have been sent 

direct to parents from their new schools. 
 

Year 2 will be joining Brunel Class weekly for their 

transition sessions over the coming month. 
 

Mrs Finch will be a regular visitor to Hornbeams over 

the next few weeks to get to know new Reception 

children.  
 

Parents of transitioning children should have received a 

letter regarding this – please contact the office if you 

require another copy. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Mrs O’Hara-Hunt 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs O’Hara-Hunt who joins us as a full-time Teaching Assistant from the week 

commencing 27th June for the summer term. Mrs O’Hara-Hunt will work as a Teaching Assistant in Brunel classroom. 

We look forward to her joining the team. 

         

 Try Out Day – Writhlington 
 
On Tuesday 12th July, the Year 5 children will be 
attending Writhlington School from 9.30 – 2.30pm 
for a Try Out Day. 
Writhlington have kindly arranged for a minibus to 
transport the children to and from Hemington. 
 
Please look out for a permission slip coming soon. 

 Congratulations! 
We are pleased to welcome back Miss Morley and Miss 
Manley, as Early Career Teachers, for the summer term 
to continue working with children across the school. 
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HemFest Success 
A huge thank you to all parents and members of the local community who volunteered, supported and 
attended our HemFest event. The band were amazing and the weather was perfect which helped create a 
great family fun day atmosphere. We raised a whopping £1,400 which will go a long way to securing some 
new play equipment for the field. We are already planning for next year! 
 

 


